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Dear Valued Patient,

We hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. At Dr Barnard Dental Care, we truly
appreciate the trust you have placed in us as your dental care provider. It is our privilege to
welcome you to our dental family, and we are dedicated to ensuring that your experience with us
is comfortable, personalized, and exceeds your expectations.

Our committed team of experienced professionals is here to serve you with the highest standard
of dental care. We understand that each patient is unique, and we take the time to listen to your
concerns, answer your questions, and tailor a treatment plan that meets your individual needs.
Whether you are visiting us for a routine check-up, preventive care, or more specialized
treatments, we strive to create a warm and inviting atmosphere that puts you at ease. 

At Dr Barnard Dental Care, we believe in the importance of patient education. We will work
closely with you to help you understand your oral health and empower you to make informed
decisions about your dental care. Our goal is to not only treat dental issues but also to prevent
them, ensuring a lifetime of healthy smiles.

As part of our commitment to your well-being, we are always open to feedback. Your thoughts
and suggestions are valuable to us as we continuously strive to enhance our services and create
a positive experience for every patient.

Thank you once again for choosing Dr Barnard Dental Care for your dental needs. We look
forward to building a lasting relationship with you and your family. If you have any questions or
would like to schedule an appointment, please do not hesitate to contact us at 061 513 4650 (after
hours 060 748 8708) or admin@barnarddental.com.

Wishing you continued health and happiness.

Sincerely,

Dr Hayden Barnard


